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8 August 2013 
 
 
RELEASE OF THE PRE-ELECTION ECONOMIC 

AND FISCAL OUTLOOK (PEFO) 
 
Consistent with the requirements of the Charter of Budget Honesty Act 1998, the 
Departments of the Treasury (Treasury) and Finance and Deregulation (Finance) plan 
to release the Pre-Election Economic and Fiscal Outlook (PEFO) on Tuesday 
13 August 2013. An update will be provided should this expected timing change. 
 
The document will be available on the Treasury website (www.treasury.gov.au) and 
the Finance website (www.finance.gov.au). 
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